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I have only heard this morning that the Labor party is putting this bill to parliament to get rid of
proof of identity when voting.  The very fact this bill is being put forward without consultation sums
up why it shouldn't be changed.   Past years many 'dead' voted and we are now in a world where
proof of identity is required everywhere, voting is no different.   Without proof of identity we are
taking a step backwards and leaving the system open to fraudulent behaviour.  Integrity of the
voting system must be upheld

Christine McNamara

Bowen.  Qld. 4805
10th April 2015
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